
GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

THE AUBURN LAKE TRAILS WATER TREATMENT PLANT* 
 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony and Tour - Thursday, October 3, 2019 
 

Tour Policy, Procedures and Safety Requirements/Precautions 

 
The Georgetown Divide Public Utility District is pleased to provide an opportunity for interested 
individuals to see the new Auburn Lake Trails Water Treatment Plant in operation. We hope tour 
participants will gain a better understanding of the work the District does to provide the public with 
clean, high quality water. 
 
In general, the tour will cover the major treatment processes that drinking water goes through—from 
primary treatment to final treatment, as well as analytical testing performed in the laboratory and State 
water quality requirements and reporting.  The tour will describe the process a drop of water goes 
through in the treatment process.   
 
Please be advised that the tour will occur during normal operations; access to facilities will be limited.   
 
Waiver and Release of Liability Form.  Tour participants must be at least 18 years of age and willing to 
sign a Waiver and Release of Liability form.  (Forms will be available at the registration table. Be sure to 
get a green sticker on your name tag to confirm your signed release form is on file.) 
 
Safety Requirements/Precautions.  There are safety requirements that everyone touring the plant must 
be willing and able to adhere to or they will not be allowed into the plant operations area. There are 
some dress requirements and protective equipment that will be required during the tour. 

 

• Personal Protective Equipment: 
▪ Sturdy closed shoes that are ankle high, like sneakers (no flip-flops, sandals, clogs, open 

toes shoes, or heels). 
▪ Long pants (no shorts or skirts). 
▪ Hard hats will be provided. 

 

• Safety Precautions: 
▪ Stay with tour group at all times. 
▪ Watch for overhead hazards or objects protruding from walls. 
▪ Be award of liquid on the floors that may cause a slip hazard. 
▪ Do not touch equipment – may be in operation. 
▪ Do not lean on or over railings or tanks. 

 
ADA Accommodation.  In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, if you are a disabled 
person and you need a disability-related modification or accommodation to participate in this tour, 
please contact Gloria Omania, by telephone (530) 333-4356, ext. 109 or by email to gomania@gd-
pud.org.  Requests must be made as early as possible.   
 
 

*The GDPUD Board of Directors took action at its meeting of September 10, 2019, to rename the new 

plant, Sweet Water Treatment Plant. This name change will become official when the District has 
completed the permitting process.   
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